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The Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues has analysed and discussed
indigenous fishing rights in the seas on the basis of a report submitted by the
Special Rapporteurs. As a result of those discussions, the Forum considers the
protection of the material basis of the culture of indigenous peoples to be a part
of international law that should be applied also to fishing rights in the seas, and
recommends that States in which indigenous peoples live in coastal areas
recognize indigenous peoples’ right to fish in the seas on the basis of historical
use and international law. In that context, the Forum notes the ongoing
consultations between the Government of Norway and the Sami Parliament and
recommends that the Government recognize the right of the coastal Sami to fish
in the seas on the basis of historical use and international law.
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